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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

 

We had a fantastic turnout at the PTA AGM on Monday 

and are delighted to say that we now have a committee 

of 15 and a Friends list of over 30! The more people we 

have to help, the more events we can put on for the 

children and the more money we can raise for our 

school. So, thank you to everyone who came along. If 

you weren't able to come, but still want to volunteer to 

help us (a little or a lot), please do get in touch: 

fhpspta@gmail.com 

We're looking forward to seeing the movers and shakers 

at the discos today! Infants parents/carers can collect 

their children after the event through the fire door to 

hall (enter through the fire door and exit via the main 

door). Juniors should enter the disco via the main 

entrance and collected as per the Infants. 

You'll have seen the email about our upcoming 

Bag2School collection. Please do look out for the bag 

coming home soon (although you can use any charity 

collection bag). There will be more details about 

collection of the bags after half term, but please do fill 

up your bag if you're having a clear out as it's a great 

fund-raiser for our school.  

PTA Dates for your diary: 

Disco – Tonight! 
Movie Night - Fri 9th Nov 
Bag2School – Fri 16th Nov 
Christmas Fayre - Fri 30th Nov 
 

Spare PE kit  

We seem to have mislaid many of our spare PE kit t-

shirts. Please can you take a look at home in case these 

have made their way there? They are plain white and are 

labelled ‘school’. We do not expect you to wash them, 

as we do this in school.   

 

 

 

 

Hello from the School Council! 

We are the School Council team. 

We had our first meeting today and we discussed our 

rules and roles for the School Council and Class Council, 

Children in Need and Love in a Box. We have already 

been put to work with packing the boxes to send to 

other children in the world who don’t get many things 

for Christmas. 

We are looking forward to supporting our school, the 

community and coming up with new fundraising and 

charity ideas. We would like to take in any new ideas. If 

you have any, please say in Class Council or ask us at 

any time.  

Thank you, 

Fenstanton and Hilton School Council. 

Art Gallery 

During University afternoons, Mrs Flinders has been 

running art sessions. Each week she looks at a new artist 

with the children and then they produce a piece of art 

based on the artist’s techniques. The children have 

studies Jackson Pollock, Paul Klee, Frieda Kahlo and 

William Turner. The pieces that the children have 

produced are astonishingly good and we would like to 

showcase these to you during an Art Gallery on Thursday 

18th October, straight after school finishing at 4pm.  

 

Bus Behaviour 

 

At the beginning of term we asked children to sign an 

agreement to behave well on the bus. These need to 

come back to the school office as soon as possible 

please. The agreement is taken directly from the 

Cambridgeshire County Council document that you will 

have received when applying for a bus pass so is 

something that you should be aware of. Unfortunately 

there are certain individuals who are continuously not 

behaving on the bus, this behaviour will not be tolerated 

and bans will be issued by the transport company if it 

persists.  
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FunTimes 

 

It is wonderful that FunTimes are now using our 

facilities, however they are a separate company so if you 

do need to make contact during the day please use their 

mobile number rather than the school office number.  

 

Safeguarding 

 

Please make sure that if you are in school at any time, 

including after hours that the office know you are here 

and what you require. You should not move round 

school independently, this is important for the 

safeguarding of our staff after school and now that we 

have children in school for various clubs and FunTimes.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-

operation.  

 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 

 

 

 


